
Dear Congressmen and Congresswomen 
 

My name is Kaitlyn Latuharhary and I am writing a letter to support HB-3444 for 

increased funding for Oregon Public Charter Schools.  I attended Woodburn Arthur Academy 

from the 1st grade through the 5th grade.  I am currently an 8th grader at North Marion Middle 

School.   

 

Arthur Academy prepared us a lot for middle school with not only what they taught us but 

how they taught us.  5th grade really prepared me for 6th and that made the way for me to be 

successful in the 7th grade and 8th grade.   

  

Arthur Academy is a small school which allows them to focus on each student more.  

Each student got the help that they needed instead of only a few students getting extra 

attention.  The school was really good with treating everyone the same and they made sure 

everyone treated everyone else equally as well.   

 

A lot of public schools I know in the area have problems with all of the areas I 

mentioned.  So I think they deserve as much funding as public schools. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kaitlyn Latuharhary  
 
503-504-6690 


